WCHS BOOSTER CLUB MEETING 
February 3, 2021 – 7:00 PM
In Attendance: Rob Demske, Robin Yentis, Bridget Calhoun, David Chen, Jesse Smith, Josh Denney, Melissa Isaacson, Allison Moylan, Dwight Fettig, Mandy Lemar, Amy Stolker, Jana Abel, Amy Pogerlc, Tamra Hutton, Nancy Kim, Rami Kandel,
The meeting was called to order at 7:03pm.
The minutes from the last meeting will be sent before the next month’s meeting.
Treasures report
· Rob reported that the Booster Club is in good shape fiscally.  We will most likely have to dip into our savings funds for about $6000-7000.
Membership
· Team selections will most likely begin the end of February or beginning of March.
· After tryouts, we will begin reaching out to the team reps to begin a membership push.  
· The Booster Club will work to do something for the seniors.
· The Booster Club has received requests from coaches for items needed before next September.
Spirit Committee
· The committee is looking for ideas on ways to recognize the seniors.  Please reach out if you have any suggestions.
· Press Box Sign
· The new sign has been completed and installed! 
Athletic Director’s report
· Jesse mentioned that everyone needs to be aware that things are constantly changing.
· Practices and tryouts can occur Mon-Fri after school in pods.  Churchill can facilitate 12-14 pods at one time.  Pods will rotate.  
· There is a hard deadline of February 22 for registration due to planning for pods.  The pods will change due to cuts.
· Jesse and the coaches will be working to facilitate the process.
· Check in will involve students checking in and completing a form every day via a QR code.  Once students check in they will receive a handstamp. 
· Students will be required to wear appropriate PPE.
· Coaches will sanitize in between pods.
· No teams will be inside.
· Tentative date for the competition season is March 19 – April 17.
· There may be some teams that do a hybrid model.  Each team needs to complete a set number of preseason days (20) before they are able to begin competition.  
· Jesse reported that football will face some challenges and plans are still in progress.
· The coaches will let the students know if they are doing hybrid or full in-person season. 
· The system is supposed to notify when registration has been completed. 
· The athletic trainer will be on site every day.
· The spring season will most likely begin registration mid-March.  Jesse is hopeful that the spring season will be able to have a more normal season.   
· The baseball and softball fields are in great shape and will be used for the fall pods.
· The coaches have most of the student information from previous seasons.  Jesse will be sharing information on a weekly basis with the coaches.
· There will be cuts due to numbers.  The first couple days of tryouts will be used for conditioning.   


Adjourned at 7:45pm 
 
